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I support this bill because I would like to use the Willamette River for my slow 

recreational purposes, kayak, etc. but the larger boats create waves and endanger 

me.  I am 70 years old and would like to be able to have fun on the Willamette for 

many more years. I have also heard that these larger boats endanger the wildlife! 

Thank you. 


